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Honda is issuing a STOP SALE NOTICE on CERTAIN 2017-2021 CBR1000RR/RA/S1/S2 motorcycles to replace the fuel
pump assembly. Due to a manufacturing defect, the rubber impeller inside the fuel pump can warp or swell when
exposed to fuel, causing the impeller to lock in place and prevent fuel flow to the engine. A locked impeller can cause
the engine to stall without warning while riding.

Effective immediately, you MUST NOT SELL any affected NEW or USED 2017-2021 CBR1000RR/RA/S1/S2 motorcycle
until it is inspected and repaired according to the associated Service Bulletin.

CBR1000RR/RA/S1/S2 #1, which includes all the information relating to this Safety Recall, is expected to be issued by
the end of business Friday, February 22, 2024, and can be found on iN by navigating to Service > Service Publications
> Service Bulletins. Click here to view the Stop Sale letter. 
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